Pilon, Janet

Subject: For Council Meeting Oct 27 - Item 5.2 (3)

From: Gabriel Nicholson

Sent: Monday, October 25, 2021 4:27 PM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: For Council Meeting Oct 27 - Item 5.2 (3)

Congratulations are in order! Many Hamiltonians never expected to see this day, but under your astute guidance of the Special Capital Re-Investment Levy, it appears there is nothing left to spend the money on.

Now that we've transitioned to spending this money, incorrectly, on new splashpads and new trails, it is time to remove this tax from Hamiltonians.

The Infrastructure Deficit has been slayed.

Rejoice!

best regards, gabriel nicholson